
In 1995, DePaul awarded 1,712 graduate  
degrees in 52 programs.  In 2005, 96 programs 
awarded 2,438 graduate degrees.  This repre-
sents a 42% increase in the number of gradu-
ate degrees awarded, and an increase of 85% 
in the number of programs awarding graduate 
degrees.   
 
During this time, total graduate enrollment  
increased by 23%, from 7,471 in 1995 to 9,210 
in 2005. 
 
Five of the eight graduate and professional  
colleges saw an increase in the number of  
degrees awarded from 1995 to 2005.  The 

number of graduate degrees awarded by CTI 
has nearly quadrupled since 1995, while Edu-
cation has more than doubled in that time (after 
reaching a high of 563 in 2000), and LA&S has 
increased by 87%. 
 
Programs introduced since 1995 (based upon 
the year degrees were first awarded for the  
program) accounted for 27% of all graduate 
and professional degrees awarded in 2005.   
 
Almost 18% of graduate and professional  
degrees awarded in 2005 were from programs 
introduced in 2000, including more than 40%  
of graduate degrees awarded by Education. 

Growth in New Graduate Degrees  
Awarded by DePaul 

Source: EMR analysis of OIPR degrees awarded data. 
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